-------- Original Message -------- Subject: Re: Christmas Card Exchange Program 2012 From: "Hendrickson, Laura" <lhendrickson@srcs.k12.ca.us> Date: Sat, August 25, 2012 7:39 am To: "support@shineugandaministries.com" <support@shineugandaministries.com>
Hello.  We are just back to school. I would love to do this with you. How many children are at your school and what ages?
Laura Hendrickson
Comstock Middle School  Sent from my iPad
 On Aug 8, 2012, at 8:40 PM, "support@shineugandaministries.com" <support@shineugandaministries.com> wrote:
Dear Principal,
 
Greetings
My name is David Ssekite from Shine Uganda Ministries. We are located in Uganda, East Africa. The children from our school are having a Christmas Party this year and they would love to do something special; exchange Christmas Cards with interested students from school.
Please let me know if this is acceptable in your school, you could assign me one of your staff to coordinate this project from your side.
 
Thank you
 
Ssekite David
Director
Shine Uganda Ministries Schools
P.O Box 36442
Kampala - Uganda
East-Africa
(+256) 774 436 780
support@shineugandaministries.com<mailto:support@shineugandaministries.com
 
 
From: "support@shineugandaministries.com" <support@shineugandaministries.com> Date: August 25, 2012 12:55:22 PM PDT To: "Hendrickson, Laura" <lhendrickson@srcs.k12.ca.us> Subject: RE: Christmas Card Exchange Program 2012
Dear Laura,
Thank you so much for your interest in partnering with us in this project.
We have 311 students here interested in the project and they are between the ages 5 -17.
 
The project will involve students from both schools writing to each other, they can write any messages in the letters / cards, such as sharing Christmas greetings, Winter holidays experiences, about their lives, what they like, where they live, their cultures and traditions, and general life experiences in their community. They may also include gifts, candies, sweets, photos, money (One Dollar bill) etc.
 
Every child will be writing to a specific child, so we shall be sharing names of the children involved so that every child chooses one specific child to write to.
The idea is to have these students start up lasting overseas friendships where they can share different cultures, and get an idea of the global world.
 
They don’t really need to have great writing skills, they may just draw pictures to express themselves, they may write about their Christmas experience, winter holiday experiences, Thanks Giving experiences, or any other holidays, they may write about their school / community / county / state, or they may just ask questions.
The writing process should also be fun, it could be done individually or as a class.
 
You will then put together all the letters and gifts in one package and mail it to us and we shall do the same. Mailing may take up to 6 – 8 weeks so you can plan accordingly.
 Our Address is;
 
Shine Uganda Ministries
C/O Mr. Ssekite David
P.O Box 36442
Kampala – Uganda
East - Africa
 
I encourage creativity so if you come up with any other ideas we can share them with me and we include them in this project to make it a success.
 
Hope to hear from you soon.
Thank you.
 
 
 
